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Dear North Valley Families: 

Happy New 2016!!  Now that the Christmas/Winter break has passed, the end of 

first semester is days away, winter sports are in full season and it is wonderful to 

see so many young people actively engaged in school.  Thank you for staying con-

nected to your student’s progress on Parent Vue and for supporting them as they 

do their best to finish strong.  First semester work closes on February 4.  

 

We are fortunate to welcome a new math teacher, Chris Allen, who will be teach-

ing Algebra I and Geometry for the remainder of the year.  Chris is a 2010 Grants 

Pass High School graduate with a degree in math from SOU.  He is completing his 

MAT program through his teaching assignment with us.   

 

Seeing that all students registered for classes last spring, we will only be making 

class changes to balance classes and to address the needs of students who com-

plete requirements.  Second semester schedules will be given to students on Feb-

ruary 8 at 7:30 am.   

 

Skyline Conference play in basketball, wrestling and swimming starts the weekend 

of January 8.  Our kids love to perform for families and friends so we welcome you 

and encourage you to attend our events as much as possible.  We have equestrian, 

forensics, FBLA, Skills USA and Robotics gearing up for competition.  If you 

would like to volunteer as a judge for events or are willing to donate to our pro-

grams, we would definitely appreciate your support. 

 

We work daily to address the educational and emotional needs of our students.  

We appreciate our parent partnerships and the good influence of adults who care 

for our kids.  You are welcome to call me anytime if you have a concern that needs 

to be addressed.  Thank you for the opportunity to serve you at North Valley.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Misner 

 



 

 
 

ORDER YOUR CAPS AND GOWNS NOW... 

Seniors—If you have not ordered your cap and gown for graduation  you can 
still order them from Herff Jones a www.oregongraduateservices.com or by 
calling 541-479-0955. 
 

Baby Pictures and Senior Pictures… 

The yearbook staff encourage all seniors to submit a senior picture 
and baby picture for the yearbook.  They can be submitted in hard 
copy or digital format.  Just drop them off in the office or email 
them to northvalleyyearbook@charter.net.  These should be sub-
mitted by the end of February.   
 

Senior Class Parent Meeting... 
The next Senior Class Parent meeting is sched-
uled for Thursday Jan. 28th at 5:30 in the NVHS 
library. 
 



_	

 From the Counseling office….. 

 
Upcoming SAT Registration 

Test Date  Registration Deadline  Late Fee Registration  

Jan 23                          Dec 28, 2016                            1/12/16 
Mar 5                           Feb 5, 2016                                         2/23/16 
May 7                           April 8, 2016                                      4/26/16 
June 4                         May 5, 2016                                        5/25/16 
 
 

 

 

NVHS Speech and Debate needs your Ears and Eyes, your Time and Ties! 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!  

On January 29-30th the NV and GP speech teams will host the Logan Will Memorial Invitational. This 

year, several Portland area teams are coming to our tournament, and we want to make the tournament as 

good as possible. We are looking for a few things: 

Ugly ties: If you have ties sitting in the back of the closet that no human should have ever worn, we 

would love the have them donated. We use these ties to distinguish one group of competitors from 

the rest and they proudly wear these ties in all their hideous glory. 

Judges: To make the tournament successful, we need 30-40 judges throughout. Any adult is a poten-

tial recruit…no experience necessary. We have a wonderful group of students who are used to 

speaking in front of lots of different types of judges. The judging is low key, with 4-6 kids per 

room, and our number one rule is “The judge is always right.” Please feel free to pass our infor-

mation along to anyone you think might be available. 

Hospitality food: We keep our coaches, judges, and other volunteers fed throughout the tournament. 

If you are willing to help with donations, please contact us. 

 

Contact Rob Moeny at NVHS (robert.moeny@threerivers.k12.or.us, 541-479-3388) or Tori Marshall at 
GPHS 



Kiwanis  Student of the Month  

        Aaron Hobgood                              Ambur Dechenne  

    

 

   

    November                              December  

Lions Club Student of the Month—January 

Briana Anders 

 

 

 

Booster Club Meetings 
The booster club will meet on the following dates at NVHS:   
 
 Jan. 20 6:00pm 
 Feb. 10 6:00pm 
 March 16 6:00pm 
 April 20 6:00pm 
 May 18 6:00pm 
We welcome new members so new members are encouraged to join.   

 

 
 



YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE NOW!  

Yearbooks are on sale with the bookkeeper or on www.jostens.com.  They are 

$60.00.  

_________________________________________________________ 

NVHS’s Website 
Please check-out our website—threerivers.k12.or.us and go to North Valley.  We are 

starting to post our events and calendars on the website.  We also are posting our 

daily announcements on our webpage.   

https://sites.google.com/a/threerivers.k12.or.us/north-valley-high-school/school/

school-news.   

 

 

 

 

Winter Ball 

January 23, 2016 

8 pm—11:30 pm 

At North Valley High School  



We are excited to have our WEBSTORE up and running again 

 
You can pay your fees and purchase items on-line using a credit/debit card.   

Please visit our webstore at www.nvknightswebstore.com 

 
You don’t need to create a new account as your student(s) already have one.   

 

Parents—Log directly into your student’s account by entering the following information in the 

username and password fields. 

 

Username= Student ID# 

Password=  first initial & last name (all lowercase letters and no spaces) 

 

Examples:  John Smith = jsmith  Adam Jones-Santos = ajones-santos 

Once logged in, please change your password and enter that one going forward.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Michelle Duncan in bookkeeping.  

 

 

READER BOARD BIRTHDAY ANNOUNCMENTS…… 
You can announce your special someone’s birthday on our reader board for just 

$5.00.  The announcement will run for two days.  You must sign-up with the 

bookkeeper at least two days in advance to have your birthday placed on the board. 

 

 
 



North Valley Home  Games 

All games subject to change.  Log online to www.skylineoregonconference.org to get the most  
up-to-date info. 

Boys Basketball 
1/12– V vs. Phoenix  

1/19—V and JV vs. Henley  

2/2– V and JV vs. Mazama  

2/9—V and JV vs. Hidden Valley 

2/12-  V and JV vs. Klamath Union  

 

 

Girls Basketball 
1/12– V vs. Phoenix  

1/19—V and JV vs. Henley  

2/2– V and JV vs. Mazama  

2/9—V and JV vs. Hidden Valley 

2/12-  V and JV vs. Klamath Union  

 

 

 

Wrestling 
1/9– Meet at Pleasant Hill High School 

1/27—Meet with South Umpqua and Glide 

2/3— Meet with Brookings Harbor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bowling  
1/24—Boys and Girls at Caveman Bowling—Senior Day   

 

 

 


